
Special Meeting of Committee, Saturday May 3rd 41. 

Present: - E S Jones in the Chair. 

Messrs: - H Ridyard, Jas Kershaw, F Jones, A Hall, C I Baker, R Bennett, E Raines, R Wood, W H 

Andrew, G Robson and J Gibson. 

 

The Meeting was called to discuss matters arising out of the loss of certain of Mr C Barlow’s Golf 

Clubs and hear the Report of the Captain’s interview with one of the members in reference to same. 

 

The report was received, and after discussion it was decided that the member referred to should be 

again interviewed by the Captain, the seriousness of the position pointed out and that he be 

informed that the Committee had decide to close the matter subject to his personal apology to Mr 

Barlow and by written apology to the Committee. 

 

8th May 41. E S Jones. 

General Committee Meeting Thursday May 8th 41. 

Present: - E S Jones in the Chair. 

Messrs: - E Raines, H Ridyard, R Bennett, A Hall, J H Barratt, R Wood, G Robson, W H Andrew and J 

Gibson. 

 

The minutes of last meeting held April 8th, also special meetings held April 23rd and May 3rd were 

read and adopted. 

 

The following accounts were passed for payment: - Baxendale & Co 3/3/-, Messrs Henshaws 54/14/6, 

J Andrew & Co 10/12/6, Tom King 6/10/2. Total £75-0-2. 

 

Mrs M Bostock was accepted for membership by ballot having been duly nominated and seconded. 

 

The resignation of Miss Orford was accepted. 

 

The Minutes of the Handicap, House and Greens Committee were passed as read. 

 

In regard to the items introduced at the Annual General Meeting viz: - Tables in Locker Rm, and 

hooks on lockers also War Damage Insurance, the Committee decided that the table question should 

be considered after the radiators had been altered. The Secretary to see how many hooks are 

required and obtain and have same fixed. The Secretary to make enquiries re War Damage 

Insurance.  

 

The Captain reported interview in connection with the loss of Clubs and it was decided that the 

incident could be considered closed. 

 

It was decided that the opening of the Club-house be as per Rules of the Club on Sundays. 

 

It was decided that all members of His Majesty’s Forces have their subscriptions as members of the 

Club waived for this year. 

 

12th June 41. E S Jones. 


